
 
 

2nd Volunteer Call for the 15th International Globelics Conference 2017 

The Laboratory of Industrial and Energy Economics (LIEE) and the Institute of 

Communication and Computer Systems (ICCS) of the National Technical University of Athens 

(NTUA) are organising the 15th International Globelics Conference 2017 that will take place 

for the first time in Europe and will be hosted at the National Centre for Scientific Research 

«Demokritos», from 11 to 13 of October 2017. 

Globelics is an international network of active researchers on the fields of Innovation and 

Competiveness Growth. The network is open to all the international research and academic 

community and is characterized by its diversification. 

One of the most important assets that every conference has is its volunteers. They represent 

the public image of the conference to its delegates and visitors from all over the world and 

at the same time are responsible for the success of the Conference. According to the above, 

the Organising Committee has already published the 1st Call for Volunteers which was 

widely accepted by more than 75 willing and fully dedicated volunteers from different 

Universities in Greece and already been involved actively in the pre-conference 

preparations.  

Now, as we enter the final stage of our preparations, the team needs the necessary final 

additions in order to be ready for the Conference. These additions are each one of you and 

their capabilities. By joining our team, you will have the opportunity to collaborate with 

people from different academic institutions around the globe as well as develop your 

organisational and social skills. You will also get in touch with people from international 

academic institutions with different academic backgrounds, a fact which will give you the 

opportunity to develop your network for your professional and academic life.  

For more information regarding the conference, click here. 

To become a member of this year's Globelics Volunteer Team, please register until 

September 3, 2017, here. 

After the 31st of August 2017, the volunteers who will participate will be informed by e-mail 

about the first meeting and the planned activities of the team until the beginning of the 

Conference. The team is waiting for you! Do not miss out the opportunity to be part of the 

first European Globelics Conference! Hope to see you soon! 

http://liee.ntua.gr/globelics2017/
https://goo.gl/forms/3i53Nao8s6QidfT02

